
Sunday 13th Service 10:30: Hope is Coming Part 2: Online communion service 

Hope for Eternity:  Andrew Conlan  

Monday 9:00-10am: Virtual Prayer: arranged by Graham 

10-11am: Prayer for Dawlish and area schools: Via Zoom 

7pm: Prayer for the Ukraine @ Keith and Eileen’s House 

Tuesday 9:00-10am: SLT led Prayer: Jane’s House 

Wednesday  

Thursday 10am: Prayer for ROC/ CTDD via Zoom 

2.30-3.45pm Thursday Friendship Group: Meeting in small groups– see 

Ros or Keith & Eileen for details 

7pm: Members’ Meeting @ Riverside Centre 

Friday  

Saturday  

Sunday 20th 9:55– 10:25: Prayer before the service @ Dawlish College 

10:30am: Face-to-Face service @ Dawlish College: Hope is Coming 

Part 3: Hope in the Storm: Alli 

 

13th - 20th March 

Find us on Facebook 

For any notices, please contact Cecilia on: officedcf@gmail.com by Thursday morning. 

For urgent Senior Leadership matters, email: slt.hopechurch@gmail.com 

For ROC Dawlish enquires, email Mark Jones on: markjones198@gmail.com 

To contact the trustees use: trustees@hopechurchdawlish.org 

Any other church-related enquires, email the Church Office on: officedcf@gmail.com  

Safeguarding, phone Jane Coombes on: 07399 572192  

Church Website: www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net 

Church Office : 01626 8884692 Black Swan Business Park, Black Swan Road, Dawlish EX7 0FQ 
 

Registered Charity No: 1178345  

https://www.facebook.com/Dawlish-Christian-Fellowship-214440962457943/
https://www.facebook.com/Dawlish-Christian-Fellowship-214440962457943/
mailto:trustees@hopechurchdawlish.org


Notices 
This Sunday we will be back online celebrating that our Hope lasts forever. It 

will be the second of our Lent series ‘Hope is Coming’. Andrew Conlan will be 

bringing us a video message. It will be a communion service, so please have 

some bread and juice ready, if you would like to join in. 

The recording of last week’s service has been uploaded to our website. Just go 

to the ‘Virtual Church’ section, and look for the service, ‘Hope in the Gospel’. 

Next week, 20th, we’re back at Dawlish College for another 

live service. We’re planning on having teas & coffees before 

the service. If you’d like to help, please contact Angela Rudall. 

 

SPREE SW 2022: 24th-26th June 2022 

Cost: 

STANDARD TICKETS: £68 per person | available from 1st January to 31st March 

LAST MINUTE TICKETS: £78 per person | available from 1st April to 23rd June 

Spree SW is a hugely popular camping & activity weekend for young people 

aged 8 -17 who come with their church or Christian youth/children’s group. If 

you would like more information, or would like to book in, please speak to 

Maureen, Iain or Jess Houghton. 

IMPORTANT – Advance notice for Church Members’ Meeting on 17 March 

2022. We are at a pivotal moment in our church family, ministry and missional 

life. There is a meeting for Church Members on Thursday 17 March, at 7pm at 

the Riverside Centre.  If you are a Church Member, please make every effort to 

be there as we are looking for spiritual agreement on how we intend to replant 

as Hope Church over the coming months, as well as the timing for mobilising 

the Hope Centre. An email has been sent out to all Members enclosing 

materials that contain information relating to the proposal for replanting.  It is 

essential that you watch the Video, refer to the PDF and come to the meeting.  

The information will help you pray and come prepared with comments and 

questions. If you are unable to make it to the meeting, please contact the SLT 

by email (SLT.HopeChurch@gmail.com) with your comments and a response of 

whether you will ‘Stand with us’. 

For non-church Members, we will run a series of briefing and discussion 

sessions after the 17 March – please watch the weekly news sheets for more 

information. 

“The LORD bless you and keep you; the LORD make his face shine on you and be 

gracious to you; the LORD turn his face toward you and give you peace”. 

With love and blessings from the Senior Leadership Team. 

Prayer this week: 

For the Thursday ROC/ CTDD Prayer meeting on 17th March @ 10 use: 
https://us05web.zoom.us/j/3375700383?pwd=VndHZGFKMVpQcGN3Z3VhcTA3d040UT09  

Meeting ID: 337 570 0383 Passcode: ED0X2W  
 
For the Prayer for Dawlish & area schools meeting on Monday 14th @ 10 use: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88248532730?pwd=V2NnTXZQV2dVNTFiREV5QmZIQXVyQT09 

Meeting ID: 882 4853 2730 Passcode: 721512 

Wendy has just 3 ‘Trying Praying booklets’ left. If there is anyone 

who, as yet, has not got one – she will have them with her when 

we next meet at the school. If you’re not sure what these are 

about, have a look at their website, www.trypraying.org. 

We’re not quite sure where this idea came from, but there 

is a WhatsApp message going around inviting people from 

all over the world to unite together in prayer for one 

minute a day. Please see the email that went out with this 

notice sheet for more details. 

We need to continue in offering our prayers for the 

Ukraine, but will you also join us in taking practical 

direct action? Please read the PDF that went out with 

this notice sheet, and look out for the video in this 

Sunday’s service about how you can get involved. 

https://www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/hope-in-the-gospel/
mailto:SLT.HopeChurch@gmail.com
https://us05web.zoom.us/j/3375700383?pwd=VndHZGFKMVpQcGN3Z3VhcTA3d040UT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88248532730?pwd=V2NnTXZQV2dVNTFiREV5QmZIQXVyQT09
https://www.trypraying.org/


40 Days of prayer and giving 
 
As part of our Replanting as Hope Church and preparation for opening the 
Hope Centre, we’re are using Lent for 40 Days of Prayer and Giving (2nd March 
to 10th April). Please join with us in praying and asking: 
 

“What can I give?” to help the opening of the Hope Centre and ministry 
running costs of Hope Church. 

 
“What can I leave behind and surrender?” as we replant from Dawlish 

Christian Fellowship into Hope Church. 
 
We give God thanks for the generosity of Church Members, Attenders, friends 
and external bodies for the current level of giving and progress: 
 

Original build budget:  £1,926,000 
Revised estimated cost: £1,772,000 
Money raised so far:  £1,530,000 
Money to find:   £242,000 

 
We will need some of the remaining £242,000 in order to mobilise the Hope 
Centre so that we can move in and get started.  Please PRAY, please GIVE.  
 
Thank you again, on behalf of the Senior Leadership Team, Trustees and 

Deacons 

What is God saying to you during this time of Lent? 

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             


